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SCHOOLS ORCHESTRA AND WIND BAND HOLD JOINT CONCERT
The Kent Schools Orchestra and Kent Youth Symphonic Wind Band are to hold a joint concert at Rochester Grammar School at 3pm on Sunday February 24.

Admission is free for the programme of light classical music, which the young musicians will have rehearsed over the half term break.
More than 80 young musicians aged 11 to 18 are expected to attend the three-day course at the school culminating in the concert for family and friends.

The members of Kent Schools Orchestra and Kent Youth Symphonic Wind Band, from schools across the county, meet twice a year to learn new pieces and improve their skills.

Geoff Dixon, who manages Kent Music’s County Groups, said: “These half-term get-togethers allow young musicians to develop their skills while providing valuable experience of performing as a group.”
Admission to the orchestra and band is by application and assessment; details can be found at www.kent-music.com or by calling Valerie Cordina on 01622 358402 or email vcordina@kent-music.com. 

For further information on Kent Music’s County Groups, visit www.kent-music.com or call on 01622 691212.
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Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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